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Q. Reference: Capital Expenditures and Carryover Report for the Year Ended December 31, 2022,
page 6
For how long was the Bay d’Espoir Highway closed owing to the fire?
A. The Government of Newfoundland and Labrador closed the Bay d’Espoir Highway (Route 360) at

various times throughout the months of July and August 2022, due to a forest fire in Central
Newfoundland. Further information on specific dates and times associated with the closures can

be found on the Government of Newfoundland and Labrador website.!

1 “Recent News Releases,” Government of Newfoundland and Labrador,
<https://www.gov.nl.ca/releases/r/?ny=2022&nm=&ntype=public-advisory&ndept=ti>.



